
 
 
 

 
After 11 years of providing treatments to thousands of clients 
at Community Acupuncture, Bryan and John have found a 
wonderful opportunity to enhance their healing skills.  They will 
spend six months in Toronto Canada, traveling there from St 
Louis in March and returning in early September.   
  
Bryan is enrolled in a certificate program at the National 
Academy of Osteopathy in Toronto.  Upon his return, Bryan 
will add new techniques for his clients, including Total Body 
Balance and Cranio-Sacral therapy.  John will be learning 
advanced fertility techniques, taking programs taught by 

acupuncturists, Naturopaths, and medical doctors.  Upon his return, John will be 
sharing all the techniques he learned with our whole team of practitioners. 
 
Community Acupuncture will continue providing treatments in their absence, offering 
acupuncture treatments from Monday to Saturday. Toby, Jim, and Olivia have 
expanded their shifts so that all of our clients can continue to receive regular sessions, 
even offering more total treatment hours per week than the clinic previously did. 
 
We expect that some of you might be disappointed with this news---healing therapies 
often can create an interpersonal relationship between the practitioner and the client.  
Bryan and John will definitely miss all of you!  However, you are in good hands---they 
wouldn't even consider this journey if they didn't have absolute faith in their team of 
acupuncturists, and their trusted office managers--Community Acupuncture is very 
fortunate to have a gifted group of professionals. And, Bryan and John will return in 
September renewed and refreshed, and ready to share all their enhanced skills and 
techniques with all of you.      

 
 

 

John & Bryan Training Sabbatical to Canada! 
(March 1

st
, 2017 through the beginning of September) 

 
 


